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Retirement Resolution for Dianne Laura 
 

WHEREAS, The trustees of the Livonia Public Schools School 
District are desirous of publicly recognizing the outstanding 
accomplishments of Board members who have given of their time and 
talents as service to others; and 
 

WHEREAS, In serving in that position, Dianne Laura contributed 
greatly to the well-being of the Livonia Public Schools School District, 
its employees, and its students by serving as Vice President and 
Secretary of the Board, as well as Chairperson for the Personnel, 
Finance, and Curriculum Committees during her most recent four year 
term; and 
 

WHEREAS, Dianne Laura served the residents of the Livonia 
Public Schools School District well by placing the needs and interests of 
public education and students first in making informed and 
conscientious decisions in the vital area of public education. 
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, That the trustees of the 
Livonia Public Schools School District do hereby commend and 
congratulate Dianne Laura for five years of service during this most 
recent term and a total of nine and a half years of dedicated public 
service overall.   
 
 
 ________________________________ 

      Tammy Bonifield, Secretary 
       Board of Education 


